
 
 
 

 FOI RESPONSE ISSUED – 12 December 2022 

 

REQUEST 

 

You had sent me information last year re MENO applications per legal 

firm. That was much appreciated.  

Would it be possible to get details of MENO applications completed by 

Firms in areas such as Inverness, The Borders, Wishaw and Elgin again 

but from September/October 2021 to September/October 2022 

 

OUR RESPONSE TO THE INFORMATION REQUEST UNDER THE 2002 ACT 

We have used the same hospital locations as before, namely; 

 New Craigs Hospital, Inverness 

 Borders General Hospital/Huntleyburn Ward 

 East Brig & West Brig, Galashiels 

 Dr Gray's Hospital, Elgin 

 Wishaw General Hospital 

 Woodland View Hospital, Ayrshire 

Please find attached tables showing the updated information. 

Each table covers the period September 2021 to September 2022, and 

details those applications where the address provided can be specifically 

identified with the named establishment and those where the applicant 

lives elsewhere in that area. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 


